June 23, 1994

RUST Environment & Infrastructure Inc. 1240 East Dieh! Road Naperville, IL 60563 Tel. (708) 955-6600 • FAX (708) 955-6601

Mr. Michael McCann Section Chief of Fuel Cycles and Decommissioning Nuclear Regulatory Commission 801 Warrenville Road Lisle, IL 60532

Re: Hartley and Hartley Landfill (Kawkawlin Twp.)
Surface and Groundwater Monitoring - May 1994

Dear Mr. McCann

As requested by Mike Kurth of your staff, enclosed are the results from the annual surface water and groundwater monitoring event for the Hartley & Hartley Landfill. This data has also been submitted to the Michigan DNR under the attached cover letter.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Tom Kern of Waste Management at 313-462-6900 or myself at 708-955-6790.

Sincerely,

RUST Environment & Infrastructure, Inc.

Thomas G. Dalton

Thomas of Dal-

Project Manager

Mr. Thomas J. Kern - (WMI) cover only

Mr. Russell Ogle - (RUST) cover only

wmi_csmp\130\94_nrc

289

Quality through teamwork

0 A/208